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Michaela Dorfling

From: Sarah McLeod (ADHB) <SarahMcLeo@adhb.govt.nz>
Sent: Tuesday, 7 November 2023 8:25 am
To: Michaela Dorfling
Subject: FW: Acute Demand PD 20.04.23

Hello, 
I just found this email re the Acute Demand role. 

S 

From: Sarah McLeod (ADHB)  
Sent: Monday, 15 May 2023 2:01 pm 
To: Kate Coley <Kate.Coley@health.govt.nz> 
Subject: RE: Acute Demand PD 20.04.23 

Thanks. 

I think yes will be in T4 structure. She doesn’t think anyone is doing this as a whole part so is new role. 

Can we be really transparent about the why now vs following consultation? Ie. (better words than this) This work is 
now, and ongoing and critical and cannot wait. It is open to all, and it is permanent to be clear that we recognise the 
process 180? 

S 

From: Kate Coley [mailto:Kate.Coley@health.govt.nz]  
Sent: Monday, 15 May 2023 1:42 pm 
To: Sarah McLeod (ADHB) <SarahMcLeo@adhb.govt.nz> 
Subject: RE: Acute Demand PD 20.04.23 

Mmmm – this wasn’t the role that we talked about on Friday – I guess this is a bit of change by stealth because I’m 
making an assumption that this would have been in her structure nationally which we are going to consult on…… so I 
guess I’m ok with it but if someone challenges this and why we’re recruiting a tier 4 now without having done 
consultation they just need to be clear 1) that it’s a permanent role, 2) it can’t be argued that someone is already 
doing this and 3) it has to be open to anyone and follow a very robust process….. 

Me 

From: Sarah McLeod (ADHB) <SarahMcLeo@adhb.govt.nz> 
Sent: Monday, 15 May 2023 10:31 am 
To: Kate Coley <Kate.Coley@health.govt.nz> 
Subject: FW: Acute Demand PD 20.04.23 
Importance: High 

Hello, 

Jo  called around this PD and she and Fionnagh wanting to advertise this permanently and asap (ie she wants to get 
the advert up now) 

Is this the thing you referred to on Friday? 

Jo advises that it is a role that they will have to have, has a work programme now and beyond and they have tried to 
get people to take up interim/secondment roles but people are not comfortable to do that now. 

Thoughts? 

Rele
as

ed
 un

de
r th

e O
ffic

ial
 In

for
mati

on
 Act 

19
82



2

 
S 
 

From: Jenny Grant [mailto:Jenny.grant@health.govt.nz]  
Sent: Monday, 15 May 2023 8:34 am 
To: Sarah McLeod (ADHB) <SarahMcLeo@adhb.govt.nz> 
Cc: Joanne Gibbs <Joanne.Gibbs@health.govt.nz> 
Subject: Acute Demand PD 20.04.23 
 
Mōrena Sarah 
  
Please see attached PD for GM Acute Demand as discussed with Jo  
  
  
Ngā mihi 
Jen  
  
  
Jenny Grant (she/her)   

Senior Executive Assistant  | Kaiāwhina Matua 
Hospital and Specialist Services  
waea pūkoro: | īmēra: jenny.grant@tewhatuora.govt.nz   
133 Molesworth Street, Te whanganui-a-Tara | Wellington  

   
   
Te Whatu Ora – Health New Zealand   
TeWhatuOra.govt.nz   
  
  

**************************************************************************** 
Statement of confidentiality: This e-mail message and any accompanying 
attachments may contain information that is IN-CONFIDENCE and subject to 
legal privilege. 
If you are not the intended recipient, do not read, use, disseminate, 
distribute or copy this message or attachments. 
If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender 
immediately and delete this message. 
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